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Sophie Arrington 

From: Molly Pauker [Molly. Pauker@FOXlV.COM] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 10,2007 11 :05 AM 

To: Sophie Arrington 

Subject: SES-LIC-20070925-01326 

Attachments: Molly Pauker.vcf 

Dear Ms. Arrington, 

I apologize for taking so long, but I wanted to confirm with the engineers. The correct digital power density is - 
14.00, as opposed to -6.09. Please consider this notification that we wish to correct the form accordingly. 

Thank you very much for your assistance, as always, 

Molly Pauker 


